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GRAND KNIGHTS REPORT 

FROM THE GRAND KNIGHT:  Actually the PAST GRAND KNIGHT.  

First of all I would like to extend to the family of JOHN MARMAUD 

my deepest condolences.  I know John enjoyed attending the 

meetings when he could and I was glad to see him there.  I would 

also like to thank the members of our council that participated in 

the rosary and funeral Mass for John.  I hear they did a wonderful 

job. 

Next I would like to say THANK YOU to the officers who gave so 

much of their time and efforts to help get the council off to such a 

great start.  Without you guys the council would still be struggling.  

It was a joy to work with all of you and I look forward to great 

things for many years to come.  We have started building our 

history and it looks like a bright one for many years to come. 

To the new OFFICERS taking over I encourage to continue the 

wonderful work that has already been started plus adding new 

adventures in the future.  One of my most important goals in 

establishing this new council was to make as big of impact on our 

parish as possible from the beginning.  We have accomplished 

that with style and honor.  I am confident that the new officers 

will keep the ball rolling.  If not I guess I will have to get out my 

whip and get them started again. 

Please remember our council is not even 2 years old yet.  We can 

still have growing pains.  I will be with you to assist in any manner 

I can to help the council prosper and grow.  I know Mike will do a 

fantastic job in my place. 

Gordon Carmichael  

PAST GRAND KNOGHT 
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MEETING NIGHT HAS CHANGED FOR JULY:  Because of a scheduling 

conflict with the parish center our July 3, 2012 meeting will be held on July 10, 

2012.  Please note this change in your calendar.  FOOD WILL SERVED. 

COMING EVENTS: 

Tuesday June 26, 2012 is the monthly rosary in church. 

Tuesday July 10, 2012 Regular Meeting in parish center 7PM 

Tuesday July 17, 2012 Officers and Directors meeting in conference room of parish center 

Tuesday July 24, 2012 Rosary 7PM in the church 

Saturday & Sunday July 28 – 29, 2012 weekend to sell Enchilada’s after Masses 

Tuesday August 7, 2012 Installation of Officers 6PM parish center 

                                                                                               

BIRTHDAYS FOR JULY 

DANIEL WINKELMAN 7/3, JEFFREY WERNER 7/8, ANTHONY 

FARMER 7/26, DONALD HULL 7/26, BRADLEY CARR 7/31, AND 

ROBERT HULL 7/31. 

Please wish this Brother Knight a Great day when you see them. 

 

 

REMINDER:   We still have a few who have not paid their dues.  Your help is needed.  

Please encourage these members to pay their dues.  ANTHONY HANWAY, JAMES HENNING, 

JOSEPH F. MARMAUD 

 

BLOOD DRIVE:    The next blood drive will be Wednesday July 25, 2012 from 1 to 6PM in the 

parish center.  Please consider donating to SAVE A LIFE NOW. 

GOOD OF THE ORDER:  Please continue to pray for the family of JOHN MARMAUD 

also Brother Knight Steve Ivaskewitz who died Saturday afternoon July 23, 2012. 

 

OFFICER INSTALLATION AND DINNER August 7, 2012 dinner 

starting at 6PM with the installation to follow.  The council will 



supply the chicken and everyone bring a covered dish with 

delicious food in it.  Reservation are needed to determine how 

much chicken to get so please contact Gordon Carmichael at 

816-364-1714 or email gcarmichael571@yahoo.com to make 

reservations.  Everybody welcome. 
 

 

INSURANCE AGENT 
Our Insurance Agent is Alexander Murray.  If you have insurance questions, need information 

please contact him at 660-582-2202 or email him at alexander.murray@kofc.org.  If he calls 

please make it a point to see him. 

 

 

 

IF YOU HAVE SOMETHING YOU WOULD LIKE TO HAVE PUT 

INTO THE BULLETIN PLEASE LET ME KNOW BY THE 3RD 

SUNDAY OF EACH MONTH AT 816-364-1714 OR 

gcarmichael571@yaoo.com. 
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